
Ktea Cafe 
139 S Murphy Ave 

Sunnyvale, Ca 94086 

650-305-6595 

 

 

Monday :8/10/2020 

City of Sunnyvale 
Planning Commission  

Sunnyvale, Ca 94086 

To: Honorable Major and City Council 

Subject: SDA’s support for the DSP and Phase 2 of the Cityline Development and Minkoff Developments. 

 

As a Business Owner, Board Member and Treasure with the Sunnyvale Downtown Association. I 

wanted to say I support the Downtown Specific Plan and the Cityline Phase II of the 

development.  We appreciate the developers working to support the entire Sunnyvale 

downtown and working with the SDA.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Katie Voong 

Owner, Ktea Café 

Kteacafe@gmail.com 
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